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MCLC News   
CONCERT AT MCLC 
 
On Sunday afternoon, May 22, the Augsburg Centennial Singers, a faith-based male chorus of about 40  men, 
will be giving a free concert in our sanctuary at 3:00 pm. Our organist, Richard Duncan, was selected to be the 
groupôs fourth director in their twenty-nine year history, beginning with the 2022 spring season. The chorus 
had itôs beginnings at Augsburg College, but now itôs membership represents many schools and even a few  
denominations other than Lutheran. One member, Don Gilberg, was the choir director at MCLC during his 
student days at Augsburg, about 60 years ago. He fondly remembers working alongside Pastor Tenner 
Thompson. His memories even include being invited over to the parsonage after the service on occasional 
Sundays to share in the noon meal as well as to join his clergy colleague in cheering on the Green Bay     
Packers! (The Vikings still didnôt exist.) Don will be able to relive his youthful memories of making music in 
our church when heôs called forward to conduct a piece at the concert. Reserve the date and time! 


